
GRMPA 
Monday, January 5, 2015 

Meeting Minutes – Chorus Room 
 

November Meeting Minutes 
The minutes were reviewed; Sydney Young mad a motion to approve and Joan Giurdanella seconded the 
motion. 
 
Treasurer’s Report – Diane Chirco 
There are still some December items that still need to be reconciled.  GRMPA takes out a half page ad in 
the yearbook each year which is a cost of $250.  The new sound system for the band room has been paid 
for. We do not know at this time its status in terms of delivery/installation. The balance is currently at 
$35,000. We still need to pay for the February fruit delivery which is still to come.  In the spring, there is 
the expectation that there will be a trip to see a show in NYC that GRMPA will pay part of the cost per 
student. 
 
Citrus Sale – Joan Giurdanella and Ann Leccese 
Joan and Ann are now the new co-chairs of the Citrus Sale.  Kelley Forsyth did a tremendous job with the 
Citrus Sale over the past three years and we thank her for all her hard work.  Joan is working on getting 
some publicity out to various sources to generate more sales for the February delivery.  Currently there 
is a February 13th order deadline with the grove for the February 27th delivery date to the high school 
and the February 28th customer delivery coordinated with the sale of Pancake Breakfast  tickets. 
 
Pancake Breakfast – Lisa Lauterbach 
Lisa was not present at the meeting to give an update.  We expect that the ticket sales date of Saturday, 
February 28th and the breakfast date of Saturday, March 7th will run much as it did last year. 
 
Concession Stand – Pat DeCelie 
Pat was not present at the meeting to give an update.  We do know that the floor has not yet been 
replaced.  At this point in time, it should be accomplished sometime in the spring.  The remaining food 
has been removed from the stand so as to not have another potential rodent problem there. 
 
New Business 
Trumpets – The date is approaching.  It has been scheduled for Wednesday, February 11th at 7pm.  
There are people that need to be contacted for their role in the evening’s events.  Pat DeCelie said that 
he’d be happy to MC the event again as he had done last year.  We will see if Tim O’Connor would be 
willing to work in organizing the event and putting the acts in order.  We do need someone to work the 
soundboard and to do a sound check earlier in the evening.  A flyer will go out for ticket sales.   
 
A motion was made to end the meeting at 8:10pm by Sydney Young, and seconded by Diane Chirco. 
 
Important Dates: 
Monday, February 9th,  7:15pm  GRMPA meeting in the Chorus Room 
Wednesday, February 11th , 7:00pm Trumpets Fundraiser 
Friday, February 27th, 8th block  Citrus bagging 
Saturday, February 28th, 8am-2pm Citrus Delivery/Pancake Breakfast Ticket Sale 
Saturday, March 7th, 8:30-11am  Pancake Breakfast 
 


